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Dear Manager, 

I would like to state my objection to the change of boundary of Epping to be included in 

Berowra. 

I feel that the community of Benalong would be impacted by this as there is a strong 

community of interest between Epping, Eastwood, Carlingford and Marsfield - with a weaker 

link to the region north of the M2 

Splitting the suburb of Epping across 2 federal electorates, given the years of work to keep 

single-seat representation in the Epping Town Centre across the 3 levels of Government 

would detract from the growing spirit in the area. 

Furthermore the Epping area of Benalong covered by Parramatta could be covered by Ryde 

more appropriately. 

 

Yours sincerely 

David Tompkins 
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